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                                 10th November 2023 

Remembrance Service Assembly  

The children have had the opportunity to take a Minute silence for those lost in conflict around the 

world and to understand the value of the poppy over the years.                                                                    

Thank you for your contributions to Poppy Scotland.   

                                                              

On Sunday 12th November, a few Caerlaverock Primary pupils will take part in supporting the 

Caerlaverock Community Association ceremonies.  Thank you to Amie-Leigh and Ryley for 

volunteering to lay the poppy wreath and Nell and Keira for lighting the beacon – all on behalf of the 

school.  Your support is greatly appreciated.  If any other children are available to support on the day, 

they are most welcome to join in the events. 

Parent Council Meeting – Wednesday 8th November                                                                               

Thank you to the committee for supporting the learning and teaching in school for all children.  They 

are contributing towards the following: 

 Paying £200 towards Purple Mash 

 Contributing £30 towards the online Panto licence for us to view in school 

 Covering the cost of bus transport and costing for all P5-7 pupils to participate in a Curling 

session in January. 

These are just some of the events that they support and would like all parents to be aware of the 

valuable work that they do to support the school.  The staff really value and appreciate your support.                                                                                                                                      

More details of the Bonus Ball are enclosed with Bank details for those of you who would like to 

take part.  They currently have 30 of 59 balls sold and would like to request support for more sales.   

All things Christmas!                                                                                                

We are starting to plan and prepare for our Christmas events next month.                                                   

Please can you look out and take note of the following:  

 Christmas Hamper donations are now welcome – more information about ticket sales will be 

shared next week, along with Christmas ‘Lucky Dip’ prize information. 

 Christmas Show on 20th December – donations of cakes and tray bakes to serve on the night  

 

Kind regards,       

Mrs Scriven and Caerlaverock Staff  
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